
 
July 10, 2015 

 
 

Approval by Mail: PPCR Papua New Guinea: Building Resilience to Climate Change in Papua New 
Guinea Project (ADB) – Comment from the UK 

 
 
 
 
Dear Mafalda, 
  
Many thanks for the attached responses from ADB to the UK’s questions on the Building Resilience to 
Change in Papua New Guinea proposal. The UK is content to approve this proposal, and looks forward to 
hearing about project progress in time.  
  
We would however suggest that a single results framework would be a useful tool moving forward, 
which incorporates the different targets currently documented within the RRP’s DMF and the Cover 
Sheet for the programme, to ensure consistency in future reporting. 
  
Many thanks, 
Emma 
 


